
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

F72-6 PARKING (PARKING COMMITTEE ABOLISHED AND 
REPLACED BY PARKING ADVISORY BOARD) 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated January 22, 1973.
 

At its meeting of January 8, 1973, the Academic Council passed the following proposal as 

presented by Dr. Frederic Weed, Chairman of the Organization and Government Committee.
 

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: John H. Bunzel, January 22, 1973.
 

PARKING 

F 72-6 

It is recommended by the Committee on Organization and Government that 

1. The existing Parking Committee be abolished. 

2. The Academic Council recommend that the Director of Business Affairs establish a Parking Advisory 
Board composed of 

a. One student from the AS chosen through the normal selection process for a one year term. 

b. One faculty member recommended by the Committee on Committees of the Academic Council for a 
three year term. 

c. One person from the Support Staff, recommended by the Support Staff Council. 

3. The Parking Advisory Board will advise on parking to the Director of Business Services through the 
Assistant Manager of Auxiliary Enterprises. 


